GTT: Notice of Phu Yen Taxation Department's Decision on valid invoices

On 11 Apr 2017, Thuan Thao Corporation announced Notice No. 34/CBTT–GTT dated 11 Apr 2017 of the Phu Yen’s Tax Department on the invoices that continue to be valid since 10 Apr 2017 as follows:

Reason to continue using the invoice: The Company has retailed to customers with the revenue of VND 26,082,242 and the company has paid tax by 18% of the revenue on the single invoice to the State Budget.

Invoices continue to be valid from 10 Apr 2017:
	No
	Type of invoice
	Invoice form
	Invoice sign
	Invoice number
	Note

	
	
	
	
	From
	To
	

	1
	VAT invoice
	01GTKT3/001
	TT/15P
	0014307
	0014311
	05 numbers


